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Community Development Committee
For Meeting of February 10, 2016

The following are the minutes of the February 10, 2016 CDC meeting

Attendees:
Chuck Renneker			Robert Peabody			Mark Lopez
Evan Miller			Anne Krieg				Bob McHatton
Mitchell Thomas		Steve Rickert			George Bradt Phyllis Roth			Judith Melcher-King		Bear Zaidman

Summary of agenda items discussed:
1. Bear Zaidman presented a report on the sewer ordinance change and the expansion/new sewer system. The following is a summary of the resulting discussions.
a. It is the responsibility of the BOS and the Town Staff to inform the public about the reason and importance of the change.
b. The public must be made to understand that the ordinance change and expansion are two separate issues.
c. The consensus was that the BOS needed to have a sewer publicity work shop immediately to develop a marketing plan for the ordinance change. Bob Mc Hatton agreed and said that he would take that message to the BOS.
d. Bear ask that a non-binding referendum be presented to the voters to ask if they are for the development of an expanded sewer system. Members were split. Some felt that the non-binding was too often treated as a positive vote rather than an opinion poll. 
e. Any use of a non-binding referendum not be done at the same time as the vote on the sewer ordinance change. It was suggested that polling on an expanded system be done by including it in the first tax bill of the next fiscal year. The Chairman will report this to the BOS.
2. Incubator business plan was updated. The following is a summary of that report and the resulting discussion.
a. Town Manager reported that the Town is working on a property that could serve as an incubator facility.
b. George Bradt presented a survey sheet to ask businesses about how the CDC can help them. Members were ask to review it and offer changes or additional questions.
c. Bob Mc Hatton offered the idea that it may be time to re-constitute the Bridgton Business Association
3. A short discussion on what to promote in Bridgton was begun before adjournment.


NEXT CDC MEETING February 24 AT 8AM IN THE SELECTMEN’S ROOM AT THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING.

